
COMMUNITY 

WORKSHOP #3 

E. LAKE MARY 

BLVD. 

 
SMALL AREA STUDY 

 

Workshop Agenda 
The workshop will be an “open house” format.  Stop by 

at your convenience to talk with Seminole County 

Planning Dept. staff and the consultant, review and 

comment on the draft recommendations, take a short 

survey about the project priorities, and let us know any 

other things we should consider as we finalize the land 

use and transportation strategies to guide future 

development in the study area.   

If you cannot attend the workshop, materials from the 

meeting, including a link to the survey, will be available 

on the County’s web site at www.seminolecountyfl.gov 

We look forward to your participation.  Thank you. 

 

August 5, 2021 

6:30p – 8:30p 
 

Meeting Location: 

Seminole Co. BCC Chambers 

1101 E. 1st Street Sanford 
 

 
 

For additional information please 

contact: 

  
 

Dagmarie Segarra 407.665.7383 

dsegarra@seminolecountyfl.gov 
 

David Nelson 407.487.0061 x135 

dnelson@citiesthatwork.com 
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